CROTON-HARMON SCHOOL DISTRICT CIVILITY POLICY

We believe that effective dialogue can occur only in an atmosphere of mutual respect; therefore,

It is the policy of the Croton-Harmon Board of Education to conduct its business at meetings and in all communications, written and oral, in a manner that models respect and civility. We invite and expect members of the public to share this commitment with us. Further, we expect that the District's students, faculty and staff members, parent and student organizations, committees, and members of the community will, in their written communications and while participating in meetings, school activities and other school related interactions, be guided by this policy, and will conduct themselves with civility and respect.

Adoption date: February 8, 1999